
 

 
 
 
 
 

  

  

  

When the beautiful weather started, so did our 

creativity and big smiles. Southwind residents got 

together to create beautiful Spring and Easter themed 

centerpieces for our dining room. Residents also 

enjoyed getting together to share Easter stories while 

dying Easter eggs. A little helper even came to show us 

how it was done. The residents had so much fun and 

the dyed eggs came out so pretty.  
 

  



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 
  

  

HHaappppyy  BBiirrtthhddaayy!!  
 

Residents: 

V. Thibodeaux   5/07 

L. Rogers    5/11 

D. Williams    5/21 

W. Stoute    5/23 

    

Employees: 

Shelbie Bourque   5/05 

Ursula Hollier    5/05 

Kristina Putman   5/10 

Elizabeth Lewis    5/11 

Claudia Montgomery   5/16 

Brenda Louviere   5/18 

Anita Sonnier    5/18 

Amy Journet    5/24 

Anyia Francois    5/26 

Angela Vincent   5/29 

Stephanie Breaux   5/30 

    

HHaappppyy  AAnnnniivveerrssaarryy!! 
Please join us in congratulating the following 

employees who are celebrating an 

anniversary this month! 

Felicia Price    20 yrs. 

Cynthia Jones    16 yrs. 

Celeste Morgan   8 yrs. 

Wendy Carrier    8 yrs. 

Jimmy Dugan    6 yrs. 

Megan Duhon    3 yrs. 

Lauren Matt    2 yrs. 

Shanequa Guidry   1 yr. 

Kendel Malbrough   1 yr. 

Felicia Arceneaux   1 yr. 

Dawn Kershaw   1 yr. 

      
 

 

 

 

Ms. Mildred 

Richard 

 

There are no limits to what you can 

accomplish, except the limits you 

place on your own thinking. 

-Brian Tracy 

 

  

 

 

We asked Mrs. Genevieve Greenman what 

she would like for her 93rd birthday and this is 

what she said: “I would love to make my 

homemade donuts for all of my friends here at 

the nursing home.”  We are pleased to say her 

wish came true! With her recipe in hand, we 

shopped for the ingredients. She floured the 

table and mended the dough herself. 

Using her very own roller and donut cutter from 

home, she made a delicious batch of donuts 

and even sweeter memories! Thank you, Mrs. 

Genevieve, for treating us, and Happy Birthday 

to you! 
 

 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

  

 

Southwind residents have been having lots of fun 

getting together and doing some writing. We 

recently started a pen pal club with Ms. Charlotte 

Cope’s senior English class at Crowley High School. 

The students were able to come for a visit with us to 

finally meet the person behind that pen and paper 

with whom they had been communicating. It was 

priceless. The students, as well as the residents, 

thoroughly enjoyed their visit. We are blessed to 

have so many young adults who come to spend 

time and visit with our residents.  
 

 

We hosted a very special Volunteer Luncheon for these lovely people who have a heart of 

gold. We cannot thank them enough for all that they do to make our residents feel so 

special.  May God bless you!  
 

(Pictured below are a few of our volunteers who were able to attend.) 

 



 
 

 

 
 

804 Crowley-Rayne Hwy. 

Crowley, LA 70526 
 

P 337.783.2740 

F 337.788.2431 

southwindatcrowley.org 
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